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Application for Play Streets Road Closure Order 

Please refer to the guidance notes on our Play Streets webpage. If you have any questions, please contact our Customer Service Centre on 0344 800 8020.

Road closure details

Name and date of event:


1. Is the road closure required for an individual one-off event? Yes/No

If yes, go to point 4 below.
If no, go to point 2 below.

2. Is the road closure required for repeat closures over any given 12-month period (e.g. closing road B every Saturday between 13:00 and 14:00)? If yes, please specify details:


3. Is the road closure required for multiple closures in more than one road over any given 12-month period? If yes, please specify details:


4. Will pedestrian access be maintained? Yes/No

5. Street name(s) and Parish of road being closed:


6. Start location(s) of closure:


7. End location(s) of closure:


8. Start time:


9. End time: 


10. Alternative Route. Including road names, ‘locally known as’ names, and numbers at junctions:

Possible impact

11. Is there local support for this event taking place and the road being closed?:


12. Please highlight any concerns or objections to the road being closed, together with any reasons:


13. How many people are you hoping will attend your event?:


14. Is a bus route affected (public and/or school)?: Yes/No

(Note: if your proposal affects any bus route your application will not be approved as buses offer members of the public an alternative to private car use).


15.  Please list any other details or contacts that will assist your application:


Declaration
I have read and understood the guidance provided prior to completion of this application.

Print Signature:

Email address:

Telephone contact details:

Return to

Email: streetworks@norfolk.gov.uk 

or post to:
Highways Permits and Licences, 
Norfolk County Council, 
County Hall, 
Martineau Lane, 
Norwich, 
NR1 2DH

Please note: All street closure requests for Play Streets events require 4 weeks’ notice.
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